

# Tower Views

March 27, 2014

Clinton United Methodist Church 601 S. Fourth St. · Clinton, Missouri 660-885-5597 · www.clintonumc.net

MINISTRY STAFF
Dr. David A. Maggi - Pastor
Sam Lucas - Director of Music & Organist
Jennifer Kiely - Youth Leader
Rev. Carl Whitacre - Pastor Emeritus

#### soon

cold march morning frost fending off spring while jonquils sing their hopeful yet frigid song soon they sing soon soon is an eon when we wait for life to begin again.



d maggi

Next Sunday Sermon Text Mark 15: 37-39

\*\* If you have anything to donate to the Silent Auction for Imagine No Malaria, please contact the church office!!\*\*



John Mansfield, Suzetta Busby, Arnie Drendel, JoAnn Wiley Bessie Thomas and Jo Stromberg

Pray for Peace

### Upcoming Events for Malaria

April 1 - April 30

\* Silent Auction in the Green Room\*

April 11 & 12

\* Lord's Acre Sale & Bake Sale \*

April 20

\* Easter Breakfast\*

April 27

\* Silent Movie at 2:00 p.m in Sanctuary\*

May 4

\* Imagine No Malaria Sunday, Silent Auction reveal\*

## **Easter Offering**

Please remember that the Easter offering this year will go to the pastor's discretionary fund, which is the source of money for helping those who are in need.

Please give as you are able and know that your generosity will make life better for some of our less fortunate sisters and brothers. Make your check payable to the church and write "Easter Offering" on the memo line.

One Great Hour of Sharing-Join United Methodists everywhere on March 30 by participating in this special offering that supports UMCOR's vital work. Your gifts to One Great Hour of Sharing lay the foundation for UMCOR to seek justice and mercy for suffering people everywhere.

Contributions can be made by making a check to the church and writing One Great Hour of Sharing on the memo line. You may place your check in the offering plate or bring it to the church office by March 30.

#### Calendar of Events

Sunday, March 30

8:30 - Early Worship

9:00 - Continental Breakfast

9:30 - Sunday School

10:30 - Morning Worship

Monday, April 1

8:00 - Staff Meeting

6:00 - Handbells

Tuesday, April 2

1:00 - Visitation

Wednesday, April 3

12:00 - Lenten Service, Chapel

3:00 - Open Gym

3:30 - Angelus Choir

4:30 - UMYF

7:00 - Chancel Choir



Worship Assistants



Greeters - Mark Parker and Holly Thornton Chuck and Melva Peterson

Ushers - Carroll and Judy McVeigh Gathering Music - 8:30 - Frances Harvey

10:30 - David Cummings

Children's Sermon -

Acolytes - Olivia Kiely and Grayson Mann

#### Easter Tulips!

We have ordered 40 tulips to be placed on the altar Easter morning. They will come in 6" pots and cost \$6.00 each. If you would like to order a tulip in memory or honor of someone, please call the church office. These flowers will be sold on a first come first served basis - and they will sell out - so please order early.

Please remember to notify the pastor if you or a family member enter the hospital and would like a visit from him. Because of HIPAA we are unable to obtain that information except from a family member.

#### HELP PULL FOR KIDS!



Your assistance is needed once again to help collect 1 MILLION aluminum pull-tabs. These tabs will be recycled to help support the Ronald McDonald

House at Children's Mercy Hospital in KC.

Even little things like a pull tab can make a big difference. The mission of Ronald McDonald House Charities is to reduce the burden of childhood illness on children and their families.

Pull tabs can be from beverage cans, soup cans, dog and cat food cans, and any other type of aluminum tabbed can. Tabs can be dropped off on the counter by Jennifer's office.

Your assistance with my 4-H service project for the 2014 year is greatly appreciated!

Alex Jones,

Co-President – Clinton Cool Cats 4-H Club and Vice President Henry County 4-H Council

You can be a part of their future!!



The future of our church is our children and youth. Sunday school teachers usually take a break from teaching in the summer. Summer teachers are needed for all classes

grades k-5. If you would be willing to teach 2 or 3 Sunday's this summer, please contact Suzanne Ammons at 885-8997.

There are also opportunities available for fall.

There are also opportunities available for fall teachers if you are interested.

# Attention Scholarship Applicants-

Just a reminder that the deadline to turn in your scholarships is coming up quick! We need your application and both of your reference forms turned in by April 15!!!